
MINUTES OF THE STUDENT-FACULTY RELATIONS COiVJMITTEE MARCH 10, 1970 

The Student-Faculty Committee met TUesday, March 10, at 4:00p.m. in the 
Booltstore Lobby. Dr. Morrison. was unable to attend so Miss Spresser chaired 
the meeting. 

Bev Tra:l.nhrun referred us back to the status changes and said it "t-1as necessary 
to keep the phrase, "and becomming 22, which allows the student to have a car 
on campus. " The Deans recommended this. 

A lengthy discussion followed on the Alcoholic Beverages Regulations. Number 
one in tbis section is the same as the section found on page 53 of the Handbook, 
however, items 2-6 are additions. The committee discussed each item separately. 
Since the worling of' several of' tbe rules was not clear, the committee decided to 
Fe-phrase them and combine several or the ideas. '!be revisions and changes, as 
ma.de by this committee, are a.s follows: 

1. no change 
2. The consumption of alcoholic beverages in motor vehicles will be governed 

hy State law. 
3. Consumption of alcoholic beverages shall be permitted only in students 

private rooms, duly licensed areas under State law for sale of aloohol, or at 
functions where its use is approved by tbe Dean of Student Services. 

4. Sale of alcoholic beverages on campus will be permitted only under 
provisions of State law. 

5. the same 
6. the same 

Mr. Griffin moved to accept this revision as a whole. The motion was 
seconded and passed by a unanimous vote. 

'.llle next discussion was on the section, "Men in l'lomen 's Dorms. " Dr. McFarland 
pointed out that the phrasing of the revision should be improved. The committee 
changed the wording. 'Ihe committee 's re vi son reads as follo'tts: 

·~~n ax~ permitted in the public reception area of the women's dormitories 
unless specific permission is granted by the head resident or special permission 
is given by the Dean of Women or Dean of Men for open houses. Women are 
permitted in the public reception area of the men's dormitories unless permission, 
aa stated above, is granted." 

Mike Cappeto, who helped organize the open houses this ;rear, said he felt 
careful considerat:i.on should be given to them. After discu~r3ion, tne committee 
ma-de the following addi·tions to the above revision: 

"Exceptions to the above may be approved by the Head Resident, Dean of 
Homen, or Dean of Men. Open housea are granted specifically by tbe Deans 
mentioned." 

Be"- Trainum moved we accept these revisiona. The motio11 was seconded by 
~~ke Cappeto and carried with nine member£ f.or it and one against. 
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Bev Trainum then moved that a subcomm.i.ttee of Rules Review be formed to 
draw up regulations for Open Houses, subject to the approval of the Dean of 
Men and Dean of Women. Dean Bowers and Dean Reubush joined the meeting at 
this time. After a discussion 'trrith them on Open Houae5, Bev withdrfJw her 
motion. 

Lisa Crider moved that policies governing such Open Houses shall be 
formulated and enforced by Student Government. The motion was seconded and 
carried. 

Lisa then moved the committee delete the sentence concerning visiting hours 
in the section. The motion was seconded and carried. 

The meeting closed at approximately 5:15 p.m. The next meeting will be 
held on April 2, 1970 at 4:00p.m. in the President's Conference &oom. 

Respect~ullY submitted, 

Anne Burnham, secretary 
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